
 

Kuta, September 27th, 2023 

 

Subject: Hard Rock Hotel Bali Renovation Notice 

 

 

At Hard Rock Hotel Bali, we aim to deliver authentic guest experiences that rock! 

 

We have been enhancing our facilities and outlets over the last few years to continue to provide 

our guests with unique and new experiences each and every stay.  

 

Hard Rock Hotel Bali is pleased to announce that we will be closing Starz Diner, our All-Day Dining 

Restaurant, for full renovation from early January 2025 till June 18, 2025.   

 

We are really excited about the upgrade and look forward to introducing ‘Sessions’ to you and 

your guests, our new modern All-Day Dining restaurant concept. Sessions will provide a world of 

warm hospitality with laid-back vibes featuring multiple music zones representing different music 

eras, where delightful flavors from around the globe unite. 

During the closure of Starz Diner, hotel guests will be provided alternative buffet breakfast dining 

venues including Hall of Fame (Ballroom) and Splash Bistro located poolside. Our other onsite hotel 

restaurants will remain available for lunch and dinner, including Hard Rock Café, Jamie Oliver 

Kitchen, and Splash Bistro. 

The resort's layout ensures that there will be no significant noise disturbances for hotel guests, as 

this outlet is located away from the guest rooms. 

For further enquiries relating to this announcement, please contact your Hard Rock Hotel Bali 

Sales Representative, or our sales team at sales.hrhb@hardrockhotels.net or call us on +62361 

761869. 

 

We thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to welcoming your future guests. 

 

mailto:sales.hrhb@hardrockhotels.net


 

Rockin’ regards, 

Management of Hard Rock Hotel Bali 

 

 


